
To: Kansas Corporation Commission 

 

In the matter of Docket 19-CONS-3097-CUIC concerning a possible 10,000 bbl/day, 500 
psi injection well by Unit Petroleum in Reno County 

 

To whom it may concern, if you truly aim to serve the people, and even the corporations 

of Kansas, enabling a type of catalyst by which the recent series of earthquakes may well 

have come about is not logical. 

 

I request that you schedule a hearing on this matter. – Greg Holmes, Hutchinson, KS 
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